





Welcome back everyone. The children have settled back into nursery life really well. They were definitely pleased to see their friends and soon remembered the nursery routines and rules.

We know for some of you making the decision to send your little one back to nursery has not been easy and we are sure that you were a little anxious. As you cannot come into the nursery to see the environment we just want to reassure you that we are doing everything we possibly can to keep everyone safe.

We wash our hands numerous times throughout the session and the adults sanitize the toys, surfaces, handles and the bathroom area often. Each child has their own playdough pot, they have their own special mat to sit on at carpet time (so that they do not sit too close to their friends) and they have their own snack mat. We have removed all soft furnishings, we do not use the sand and we have removed the wooden toys (for now). We restrict the number of children in the bathroom area; the children know to stand on a star whilst waiting to use the area.

We would like to thank you for supporting us in how your child enters the nursery. We know that for some of you it cannot have been easy leaving them at the gate.

This week, we will revisit 'The Blue Balloon' story. The children will explore balloons. We will continue to put the weekly activity plan on the website and parent hub. You will also be able to access the phonics and maths activities we will be doing in nursery.

We hope you all had a lovely weekend. Isn't it a lovely feeling to know that we can now hug someone not living in our household (in a support bubble) from Saturday.

Take care and stay safe. Love Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough xx